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Stars of the Week

FS2  Theo
Y1      Ben
Y2     Edan
Y3     Felix
Y4     Harry
Y5     Shannon
Y6     Elizabeth      
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Head Teacher’s Awards

Congratulations to Sophia in Class 1 who received a Head Teacher Award for her number work.
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Courtesy Cup

Well done to the BLUE team, St Andrew’s, who are this week’s winners.

	Attendance - for the week ending 4 September
Class FS2

100%
1st
Class 1

95.8%
3rd
Class 2

96.4%
2nd
Class 3

92.9%
Class 4

93.3%
Class 5

92.9%
Class 6

94.2%


	Foundation Stage Unit
This week we welcomed 3 and 4 year olds to our new Foundation Stage unit for the first time. They are settling in really well and have a wonderful space in which to play and learn. If you haven’t had a chance to see it yet why not pop in and have a look.
New Staff
We have welcomed a number of new members of staff this term. Mrs Sarah Keeping is leading the FSU, assisted by Ms Melissa Lucas, Mrs Chris King and Ms Kerri Howells. Mrs Samantha Owens is teaching Year 4, Miss Helen Fisher is working as a teaching assistant working with groups of children across the school and Mrs Anna May has joined our MTA team. We hope that they will all be very happy at St Joseph’s.
School Uniform
As we start a new term it is important that we take a pride in our appearance.

Please make sure that your children come to school in the correct school uniform which is:

· White polo shirt (with or without logo)
· Green sweat shirt (with logo)
· White or grey socks (not brightly coloured)
· Grey trousers (girls or boys)

· Grey skirt/pinafore

· Green and white check/stripe summer dress

· Black/brown shoes (not trainers)
Please make sure that everything is clearly marked with your child’s name and class including all P.E. equipment and outdoor coats. Shoulder length hair should be tied back with a green tie/hairband and, if it is necessary to wear them, earrings should not dangle (small studs only). Thank you for your co-operation.
Have a lovely weekend!
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